
 

 

 

Invitation to Q2 Shareholder 
Information Meeting 
August 17, 2021 at 09:00 

Netlight Stockholm Office 

Online Meeting 

 

Netlight Consulting AB (publ) will host an online shareholder information meeting on August 

17, 2021, at 09:00.  

As per usual it will be possible to ask questions in our web tool. 

Please RSVP no later than August 13, 2021, by using this form. 

A link to the meeting will be sent out, to everyone who has signed up for the presentation, 

before the start of the event.  

For questions, please contact Jonathan Rosén at ir@netlight.com 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=iAIR1B6_N0OXq6XFE3Hc6iaaiBdDjHVCj3K8ckhp4JtURFVYOU03TDhCNERVREJEV1dHUk9TTzJUUiQlQCN0PWcu
mailto:ir@netlight.com

